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Grazie

We have received your request for tickets to participate in the Celebration of the Closing of the Holy
Door.

Within a few days you will receive a voucher by email with which you can pick up your tickets at the
Pilgrimage Welcome Center at Via della Conciliazione, 7, beginning on Thursday, 3 November,
2016.

Hours:

Every day from 7:30 to 18:30


